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September 2020 

Dear Sherwood Park Parents,  

My name is Emina, and I am the Canadian Parents for French (CPF) representative for École 

Sherwood Park Elementary.  

CPF North Vancouver is holding the virtual Annual General Meeting at 7pm on September 29. We 

welcome both members and non-members to join us to learn more about the work that we do and 

for information on how to support your children’s language learning. You might also decide to join 

CPF. This is a particularly good time to join as all memberships are free this year. 

Due to this year’s special circumstances, CPF has decided to: 

● Automatically renew for one (1) year all expired individual members and organizations 

● Offer all new memberships free of charge for the first year. Sign up or renew your 

membership or find out more about this year’s membership drive. Feel free to share the link 

widely.  

By joining our AGM, you will learn about the highlights of becoming a CPF member: 
 

● French summer camp 

● Free tutoring 

● Resources in French 

● Scholarships 

● Events 

● Our advocacy work  

● Volunteer opportunities for parents and students (current vacant positions: Secretary, 

Treasurer, School Reps). 

To receive the link to the AGM meeting, please email cpfnorthvan@gmail.com.  

We hope to see you on September 29! 

À bientôt, 

Emina Dervisevic 

Canadian Parents for French, British Columbia & Yukon – North Vancouver Chapter 

Sherwood Park Representative and Mom of Kenan Dervisevic (Grade 7)  
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